
ESSENTIAL CONSTRUCTION WORK 

DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC

The Province of Ontario considers municipal infrastructure construction an 
essential service, and is critical to ensuring the City’s infrastructure and facilities 
remain safe, in a state of good repair and able to meet the needs of residents.

Visit cambridge.ca/construction
Call Service Cambridge at
(519) 623-1340
E-mail engineering@cambridge.ca

For more information

All contractors working for the City of Cambridge follow safety guidelines including 
physical distancing protocols and/or the use of personal protective equipment (PPE) to 
protect the health and wellness of workers and the community, as part the contractor’s 

Health and Safety Plan and in accordance with Ministry of Labour guidelines.


